	

	

	WHEREAS, Macon-Bibb County Administrative Professionals are those who master technology, efficiently utilize their interpersonal and communication skills, manage projects, organize the office, apply their creativity to solving problems and, most importantly, have the willingness to learn and accept new challenges; and

	WHEREAS, Administrative Professionals, including Secretaries, Administrative Clerks, Office Managers and other administrative support staff represent one of the largest segments of the world’s workforce; and

	WHEREAS, Administrative Professional’s Day is observed annually during the last week of April in workplaces in the United States to recognize the vital contributors in today’s workplace; and 

	WHEREAS, Administrative Professionals Week, formerly known as National Secretaries Week, was founded in 1952 to recognize the contribution of secretaries and other office support staff in business and government, and


	WHEREAS, Macon-Bibb County is extremely proud of the talented and highly skilled Administrative Professional staff and officially recognizes and appreciates their hard work and support their continued professional growth,


	NOW, THEREFORE, I, Lester M. Miller, do hereby proclaim April 26, 2023, as:

	“Administrative Professionals Day”



	in Macon-Bibb County and all citizens are urged to join me in saluting the valuable contributions of administrative professionals in the workplace.



	
	IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the Seal of the City to be affixed this _____ day of April 2023.

_________________________

Lester M. Miller
Mayor


